
I am writing to express my concern regarding the Shining Hills Estate Proposal. I am against the 

development of these environmentally sensitive lands. These lands provide homes for wildlife 

and are important to limiting the effects of climate change. I am disappointed to read that the 

town of Newmarket is considering reversing a previous decision made by past town officials.  

I ask you to reconsider and allow the land in question, to continue to be zoned as protected land.  

Sincerely, 

Wendy Collins 

 


